
TRUSTEE TALK

Revised Public Board Meeting Date

Warmest Wishes 

As the holiday season approaches the Board of Trustees extends warmest wishes to each of you. Thank

you to our dedicated staff for your commitment, to our students for your resilience and to our families

for your unwavering support.

 

May this festive season bring joy, peace, and moments of happiness with your loved ones. Looking

forward to a hopeful New Year.

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!

Updates from the Board of Trustees for our Sturgeon Public School Community         
December 2023

STURGEON PUBLIC SCHOOLS

Please be advised that the date of the
March 2024 Public Board Meeting has
been changed. It will now take place on
March 20, 2024, instead of the
previously scheduled date of March
27, 2024.



WHY ATTEND?
Explore diverse learning
opportunities
Connect with program leaders and
support staff
Learn about crucial dates,
assessments, and transportation
Have your questions answered
regarding busing, learning services,
and operational platforms

CHILDCARE PROVIDED
BOTH EVENINGS. 

REDWATER
SCHOOL

JAN.16
JAN.17

FOUR WINDS
SCHOOL

Discover the exciting world of early
learning at Sturgeon Public Schools!

Pre-K &
Kindergarten

Expo

Please scan the QR code
above to register for the
event or to learn more. 

6:00PM- 7:30PM


